Erin McKenna
M

From: Penelope Cappadoro <penelopecappadoro@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 2:21 PM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: House Bill #6162

Hi Relislatuire team!

Thank you for taking time to read this. 1 am a resident of Pawtucket who is closing on a home in Cranston mid May. This
bill seems to be taking the cities deficit out of the working class and people renting muitifamily homes. Charging the
poorest of RI's residents more will cause undue hardships on families who are already struggling with the states rising

rent costs this will push out working class families from the city. This bill directly hurts the struggling constitutes of your
state disproportionately to the rest.

thank you for your consideration.
best,



